
Strength In Numbers Foundation Walk For Autism Vendor Application
Strength In Numbers Foundation needs vendors like you!

Strength In Numbers Foundation will be hosting our 3rd Annual Walk For Autism Event April
19th 2024. The location is Ardmore High School Noble Stadium. We welcome you to come and
provide your services and goods to help bring awareness, educate, and advocate for Autism

Awareness & Acceptance Month.

This year there is a $50.00 vendor fee and you must have insurance for your business as well in
order to participate in the event. If you have insurance we will need a copy of your Insurance

Certification. If you do not have insurance for your business you can contact Charolette Williams
at Insurance Solutions and she can quote you a policy for the day of the event.

We look forward to having your business there to provide your goods and services to help make
this event a reality. If you could fill out the information below we would greatly appreciate it!

For event information you can contact me directly at 405-795-7769 or email at
Marchelloanderson.sinf@gmail.com

Name of Business:________________________________________________

Business Contact Person:___________________________________________

Address:_________________________________________________________

Business Ph #:____________________________________________________

Business Email::___________________________________________________

Cash App Tag: $Strengthinnumbersf

Donations can be made at: Strengthinnumbersfoundation.com

Please make all checks payable to Strength In Numbers Foundation

Insurance Solutions: Charlotte Williams (580) 224-9500

Email:charolette@insurancesolutionsardmore.com

mailto:Marchelloanderson.sinf@gmail.com



